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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As part of our work with PiXL (Partners in Excellence), your child has completed some summative 

assessments in Maths, Reading, and Grammar, Punctuation and Spelling. The outcome of these tests are 

due to be shared with you at Consultation Evening.  

 

You will receive an overview of your child’s achievement within each area of learning which is coloured in 

red, amber or green.  

 

Red Either an area for development or an area that has 

not yet been taught this academic year 

Amber Your child is working towards this area of learning 

 

Green Your child is secure within this area of learning 

 

 

We are just over the half way point in this academic year and the tests that your child has completed are 

based on the end of year expectations. Some of the content has not yet been taught and some learning will 

need further embedding prior to the child completing the end of the year tests at the end of the Summer 

Term.  

 

When you receive the overview for each test paper completed, please use these as a guide for your child’s 

next steps. Your child’s class teacher will be able to inform you which units have not yet been covered in 

class and therefore are red by default.  

 

We look forward to sharing your child’s achievements with you.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs D. Reynolds 

Headteacher 
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